
MILNE GROVE COMMUNITY VIRTUAL GIVING TREE
 

We are working with the social workers of the Milne Grove school, 
to provide Christmas gifts for 6 families.  While we will not have an 
actual Christmas tree like we had last year, the idea is the same; 

help to create a holiday season for a Milne Grove family which has 
been made more challenging because of COVID-19 complications. 
We will NOT be shopping for gifts; instead, we are collecting gift 

cards.  

Purchase a $25 gift card(s) to any of the following suggested 
stores:

Walmart
Target

Amazon
Kohls
Meijer 
Jewel

Berkots



Return your gift card(s) to Shepherd of the Hill by Sunday, 12/13 
either by dropping off at the church during office hours (8:30-

12:30pm), or send a check for whatever amount you wish, and we 
will purchase gift card(s) for you.  All of the gift cards will then be 

turned in to Milne Grove School in time for distribution to the 
families for Christmas.


